
 
 

 

Office of the Controller of Examinations 

 

HERITAGE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, KOLKATA 

 
Ref. No. HRIT/0914/COE-01 Date: 26.05.2024 

NOTICE  

 

To All Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 

Subject: Postponement of Examinations Due to Cyclone- Remal 

 

In light of the severe weather conditions caused by the impending cyclone-Remal, the 

administration has decided to postpone all examinations scheduled for the day. The safety and 

well-being of our students, faculty, and staff are our utmost priorities. 

 

Details of the Postponement: 

 Original Exam Date : May 27, 2024 

 New Exam Date : June 5, 2024  

 

Please note that all exams will follow the same timetable as originally planned, just shifted to the 

new dates.  

Further information regarding the rescheduled exams will be communicated through the official 

Institute website and email notifications. 

 

We advise all students and staff to take necessary precautions and stay safe during this period.  

 

For any urgent queries or assistance, you can contact the COE office at   

controller @heritageit.edu . 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Prof. N. P. Nayak 

(Controller of Examinations) 


